SRA Monthly Meeting March 20,2017

Meeting called to order by President Don Thomson

Attendees: Dale Delude, Sandy Tills, Dave Plank, Tom & Vicky Tessman, Scott Crosby

Read and approved minutes for February 20, 2017 meeting

NEW BUSINESS: Introduced members of “Insurance Project” and comments, Dave Plank, Chairman, Dale Delude & Vicky Tessman Discussed recommendations for insurance to get quotes from multiple carriers and look into actual coverages, and put together a communication kit for the board.

Study done to see how many rental units in Saddle Ridge

We found that 10 units are rented, this study was to put correct information on Mortgage Disclosure Questionnaires.

Bob Moss also commented on the Administration Fee that will be charged when Association Fee is paid past the 3rd of the month.
By law reads Unit owners who pay manually with check must mail the payment to Saddle Ridge Association LTD P.O. Box 313 Portage, Wi 53901. Mailed payments must be postmarked by the 3rd of the month unless the 3rd fall on a weekend or holiday. 
OLD BUSINESS; Tom Benson gave Marina Report, also supplied a Profit & Loss Budget vs. Actual from Oct 1st 2016 through March 20th 2017

SRA Picnic Will be on June 3rd, Rain date June 4th , Will be doing Grilled chicken, bring a dish to pass and your drinks.

Pickle ball courts will be open, also horseshoes, beany bags, and other games come and join the fun.
Lee Gosda read the managers report and showed pictures of damage, Dave Plank suggested we should have a  work order agent to report monthly on the progress of the work orders.

Dale Delude wanted to know what can be done about Feral Cats and how
to get people to stop feeding them, Bob Moss suggested trapping

and taking to humane society, Don Thomson will look into it.

Bob Moss submitted March Treasurers Report, Approved by Dennis Allen and seconded by Tom Benson

Dale Delude showed a drawing of yard work she wants done, approved by Tom Benson and seconded by Dennis Allen
Meeting Adjourned 8pm
